Allen, Amber

From: Bill W

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 4:48 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Cc:

Subject: C14H-2017-0082 HR 21-084469 1616 Northwood Road

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Commissioners: The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association has reviewed and discussed the plans for fencing and construction of a
pool. We rely on the COA Arborist to determine if the pool construction is

feasible. This is the Mcdonald-Doughtie House, a Historic Landmark house.

We do NOT oppose this if the COA Arborist agrees that the project is feasible. (By
way of information, our Neighborhood Association only votes to “oppose” or “not
oppose;” we do not “support.”)

Bill Woods
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee

--Bill W
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